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March 27, 2017 

 
Dear Highland Park Senior High School Families, 
 
Recently, there have been many discussions about whether Highland Park Senior High 
would offer Junior Reserve Officer Training Corps (JROTC). We value JROTC and 
offer it at five other high schools. However, we held three meetings and invited our 
families to complete a survey on whether or not this program should be offered.   
 
Though the idea of offering JROTC appealed to many families the majority of families 
were against offering this elective. Because of the greater number of those who 
oppose the program, we cannot offer it at this time. 
 
As always, we appreciate your support of our school and of Saint Paul Public Schools. 
If you have questions you think we can answer, please call us. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Winston Tucker, Principal 
Highland Park Senior 
 
 

 
 

Dr. Theresa Battle, Assistant Superintendent 
Saint Paul Public Schools 
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